
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/17/2013 3:19:55 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, 

Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: SF School Evacuations 

Busy day, but no risk here. 

Original Message-
From:| Redacted 
Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2013 3:19 PM 
To: BAR GASJJpdate 
Subject: SF School Evacuations 

A short while ago, an odor call in the Redacted rompted the evacuation of two schools 
and SFFD response. We have surveyors in the area and no gas leaks have been detected. We believe the odor 
was from Gas crews working to prep for a main deactivation with some low levels of gas released with no wind to 
help dissipate. The two schools were Redacted 

Redacted 
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